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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  

Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port of Guam 

2023 Master Plan 

Friday, May 5, 2023 

PAG Board Conference Room 

3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

 

In accordance with the requirements of 5 GCA § 1205, the Bureau of Statistics 

and Plans, in conjunction with the Port Authority of Guam (PAG), will be 

conducting a public hearing on the Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port of 

Guam 2023 Master Plan. 

 

The public is invited to attend and provide comment on the Port of Guam 2023 

Master Plan, which is available for public review on the Port’s website at 

www.portofguam.com/modernization and the Bureau of Statistics and Plans 

website, https://bsp.guam.gov/latest-news/.  Hard copies are available for review 

at the Bureau of Statistics and Plans, Office of the Director, 513 West Marine Corps 

Drive, Ricardo J. Bordallo Complex, Hagatna, 8am-5pm and at the Port’s Strategic 

Planning Division, 1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 203, Piti. Oral and written testimonies 

will be accepted at the hearing or may be submitted online to 

gcmp@bsp.guam.gov.  Please include your name when submitting testimonies 

online. Deadline to submit comments is Wednesday, May 10, 2023 at 5:00 pm. 

 

For more information, please contact PAG Chief Planner Joe Javellana at 671-

477-5931/4, ext. 420. Any persons needing special accommodations, please 

email mduenas@portofguam.com or call 671-477-5931/4, ext. 302/303. 

 

/s/ RORY J. RESPICIO 

General Manager 

 

This advertisement is paid with government funds by the Port Authority of 

Guam. 
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